
 

 
  
                                                                                                                                                           
                                                                                                                    
 

MEDIA RELEASE PSA concerned about lack of consultation with labour by KZN Health MEC 

 

DATE 15 January 2020 

 

EMBARGO   None  

 

Enquiries   Mlungisi Ndlovu 

    082 903 6805  

 

The Public Servants Association (PSA) noted with concern a recent media briefing by the MEC of Health in 

KwaZulu-Natal, Ms Nomagugu Simelane-Zulu, where she mentioned plans are already in an advanced phase for 

installation of an e-filing system.  

 

While the PSA appreciates the positive effects that the implementation of system may have to service delivery, the 

union is concerned about the Department’s lack of consultation with labour and the impact this initiative will have 

on employees’ job security.  

 

The PSA as the largest admitted union in KZN Health, calls on Ms Simelane-Zulu to prioritise union consultation 

before announcing huge changes that affect workers. A clear project plan on the implementation timeframe as 

communicated by the Department that will roll out in February 2020 will also need to be consulted with labour. 

 

 

 

END 


